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Greetings to all of our friends! 

 
Just a brief note to let everyone know  
how things are going here at The Impact  
Project.  We have enjoyed many  
blessings, including the generous,  
heartfelt donations of time, effort, and  
materials, as well as financial gifts from 
our many friends and supporters.  We 
continue to grow at a rapid pace and  
appreciate all of you so very much! 

Picking up where we left off … 
We started our 2013 season at Rebecca Randall’s 
residence providing some finishing touches to her 
lawn. 
 
 

 

 

For more information or to volunteer please see our website at 

www.theimpactprojectgreene.org or follow us on Facebook. 

Our next project was the 
Victor and Dawn Stone  
residence, where the  
Impact Project put in a 30– 
foot handicap ramp and 
new concrete sidewalk for 
their quadriplegic daughter 
Jessie.  This project was 
accomplished with the help 
and partnership of the 
Southern Tier  
Independence Center in 
Binghamton and  
Binghamton First Assembly 
Church. 



As we forge ahead, Jesus 
calls us to a continuous life of  
service, to 
help the  
marginal-
ized, the  
oppressed, 
the  
lonely and 
the hurting.   

“By this all men will know you are My disciples, if you love one another.” 

John 13:35 

The Impact Project completed its largest project ever. 
The complete demolition and replacement of Irma McGowan’s trailer. 

The Impact Project is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization 

The demand for what we do is increasing.  In 2011 we had 37 homeowners apply, in 2012 
we had 116 and this year we’re on pace to exceed 200! 
We are grateful for all the people who make our mission possible.   
If you would like to be a part of helping people in our community, please consider making 
a donation.   
Donations can be sent to:  The Impact Project, 4 Clinton St., Greene, NY 13778.   

Irma McGowan lived in the trailer on Stein Road in Greene in 40 years.  The 50 year old trailer 
was not in any condition to be repaired, so The Impact Project demolished it.  We brought in a 
used trailer and refurbished it.  By the time we were finished, the trailer was like new!  Irma 
moved into her new home on May 29. 

*We’ll Take Your Junk Day! 
As a fundraiser for The Impact Project we will take your junk! 
On August 10th from 8am - 12pm located at 
at the warehouse on 24 Cherry St, Greene NY. 
We will be accepting the following and more for recycling: 

*For a more complete list of items please see www.react-e-cycling.com 

Computers Monitors Keyboards Mice Vacuums Laptops 

Cables Printers Fax Machines Copiers Fans Scanners 

VCR Players DVD Players Cell Phones Phones Toasters All TV’s 

 

For more information or to volunteer please see our website at 

www.theimpactprojectgreene.org or follow us on Facebook. 


